
From: Kris Jensen <krisclearlake@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2018 11:03 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: kengarber@prodigy.net 
Subject: Trinitas Housing 

 

Dear Planning Commission: 

When I purchased a house at 2373 Hilldale and learned shortly afterwords that the Trinitas plan appeared to 

be going through, I shrugged and figured it would be an inevitable loss of value of my new property.  But 

now that I have spent time in the neighborhood I also am realizing what an exceptionally close knit area it 

is.  Huron Highlands is composed of people who care deeply not only for their neighborhood but also for the 

larger Ann Arbor community.  And now that I occasionally pick up grandchildren from the STEAM school, I 

also realize how congested the traffic there ALREADY is. 

The Pontiac area does not need a crowded new development primarily of undergrad students. Please 

reconsider any plans to promote growth of this type in the area. 

Sincerely, 

Kris D. Jensen  

2373 Hilldale 
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